
 

October 4, 2022 

2022 PROCUREMENT PLAN 

NOTICE OF TECHNICAL MEETING  

 

On August 31, 2022, the Department of Energy and Environmental Protection (DEEP) released a 

2022 Procurement Plan, updating the procurement schedule needed to meet a 100% zero carbon 

electric sector by 2040 as initially detailed in the 2020 Integrated Resources Plan. 

By way of this Notice, DEEP is hosting a virtual technical meeting on October 19, 2022 at 1:00 

PM. Those interested in attending the meeting may register via Zoom. The purpose of this 

technical meeting is to provide an overview of the 2022 Procurement Plan and discuss next steps 

for the planned procurement processes. 

The Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection is an Affirmative 

Action/Equal Opportunity Employer that is committed to complying with the requirements 

of the Americans with Disabilities Act. Please contact us at (860) 418-5910 

or deep.accommodations@ct.gov if you: have a disability and need a communication aid or 

service; have limited proficiency in English and may need information in another language; 

or if you wish to file an ADA or Title VI discrimination complaint. Any person needing a 

hearing accommodation may call the State of Connecticut relay number - 711. Requests for 

accommodations must be made at least two weeks prior to any agency hearing, program, 

or event.  

 

 

 

https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/DEEP/energy/IRP/2022-Procurement-Plan-Update.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/DEEP/Energy/Integrated-Resource-Planning/Integrated-Resource-Planning
https://ctdeep.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZItcu-hqDwuHtbJD-sgSO6lUx5M4SohLvam
mailto:deep.accommodations@ct.gov

